

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Wednesday 21st December

Dear Parents/Carers

We finish today for what I hope will be a holy and happy Christmas. It really is a joy to be in school with the children as we celebrate this joyous event in our calendar.

As ever the children have been fantastic in their celebrations and I would like to thank all the children in Nursery, Reception and Years 1 & 2 for their fabulous Christmas plays last week. Their enthusiasm and joy was infectious as they told the story of the Nativity. I would also like to thank all the children in Years 3-6 who produced a wonderful Carol service last Friday.

Obviously we cannot produce anything of this nature without such hard working and dedicated staff; we are blessed to have such talented, committed people working with all our children. Thank you all so very much.

In addition I would like to thank all our parents, carers and members of our community for all your support. We delivered a fantastic amount of presents to Age UK Trafford, over 400 and your generosity with everything we do is amazing.

Dinner money next term will be £58.05 or £10.75 per week (first week £4.30) and can I please remind you that any money for before or after school club is due on the 1st of every month. Thank you.

Finally I would like to wish you all a holy and restful Christmas and I look forward to welcoming you all safely back to school on Thursday 5th January at 8.55am.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





